
 

 

 
 

MEMORANDUM 
  
To:  Nick J. Mosby, President, Baltimore City Council 
 
From:  Peter Little, Executive Director  
 
Date:  January 3, 2024  
 
Subject: City Council Bill 23-0441 
 
 

I am herein reporting on City Council Bill 23-0441, introduced by Councilmember Costello. 

The purpose of this bill is to amend the Parking Management Plan Restatement for Residential Permit 
Parking (RPP) Area 30 to exclude a planned multi-family development at 1600 South Charles St from 
participation in RPP Area 30. 

The Parking Authority of Baltimore City (PABC) has reviewed the proposed legislation. Councilmember 
Costello brought forth the bill based on community input, in accordance with Baltimore City Code 
Article 31, section 10-19(a).  

This bill will have minimal fiscal impact on PABC programs. 

As this bill is in accordance with Article 31, the PABC respectfully requests a favorable report on City 
Council Bill 23-0441. 

  


